

# Ghanshyam Nursery School

# 'laying the foundations for life'

We strive to provide the highest quality childcare facilities and personnel for the social, personal, cultural and religious advancement of the child

# **July 2016 Newsletter**

What we will be learning

## **Bluebell Room**



The children in Bluebell room will be preparing for their Willows Farm trip by learning about different animals and the noises they make. If you have any books at home about farm animals, please can you bring them in so that

we can look at then during circle and story times.

**EYFS Link - Personal, Social and Emotional Development** 

# **Tulip Room**



The Tulip room children will be helping Jyoti develop the maths area in the outdoor learning environment by making number posters and mobiles. This is to help with the children's number

recognition and create new challenges outdoors.

**EYFS Link - Mathematics** 

#### Sunflower Room 1 and 2



We have introduced a new and exciting learning experience for all children over three. It's a woodwork activity that we purchased from a childcare company called t4kids. The purpose of this is to encourage children to take risks while learning about

dangers, develop their fine motor skills and learn how to use real life tools. Please ask Alpna or Avisha for more information regarding this.

**EYFS Link: Personal, Social and Emotional Development** 



#### Important dates...

Monday 4th July : wear red, white and blue for Independence day.

Friday 15th July : Orange dress up day (wear orange clothes)

Thursday 21st July: Teddy bears picnic. Bring your favourite teddy bear to nursery.

Friday 29th July: Non uniform day

# **Happy Birthday**

Khush - 4

Rishil - 3

Diyan - 3

Dhyan - 4





#### Staff News

We would like to congratulate Shivani Varsani on completing her NVQ Level 3 in childcare. Shivani worked very hard to complete her qualification and is looking forward to continuing her studies in childcare.



## **EYFS**

Throughout the summer, we would like to invite all parents in to the nursery for some stay and play or specific activity sessions. This can be done at a time that suits you and would be a good learning opportunity for both you and your child. If you would like to book a date, please let Aisha know.



## **Activity of the month**

Well done to Joshua and Vinay (and their parents) who completed their challenge of the month which was creating a shaker bottle with their child that they were able to bring in to the Nursery. Both children were very proud and able to talk to their friends about the bottle.



# **Policy of the Month**

We are currently reviewing our policies in July and August. Please can you let Aisha know if you would like to help the Nursery with this.

# **Preparing Children for School**

Please can all parents take some time to look at the information provided regarding support on helping your child prepare for school. Some of this has already been emailed and other ideas and tips are located in the cloakroom area. Please can you let us know if you require any other help and support.

## **Charity Event**

Thank you to all that donated towards our cancer research charity event. We managed to raise over £200 so far. The children had a great time taking part in their assault course in the garden. Please see interactive TV for photos.

#### **Trips**

We are all looking forward to our July trips and will be sending you some further information. Please can all parents read all the information to ensure that they are prepared for the event.

# **Activity of the Month**

Your activity for this month is another photo challenge for parents

We would like you to all take a photo of you and your child on the trip with either an animal or a character. The best one will be in the next newsletter!!